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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Due to the unprecedented events of recent months, the children’s time with their Class Teachers was unexpectedly cut 

short, as was the time spent with their peers. Now that guidance states people are allowed to gather outside, providing 

social distancing guidelines are adhered to wherever possible, we would like to invite the children in each class to an ‘End of 

Year Picnic’. Here they will have the opportunity to enjoy some time with their friends (at a safe distance), say a fond 

farewell to their current Class Teacher, and also to say a warm hello to their new Class Teacher for the next academic year.  

These picnics will take place outside. Therefore we have scheduled a reserve date should the weather not be suitable for 

this. Although each year group’s picnic will take place on the same day, each class will arrive and leave at a different time to 

allow for a staggered and safe arrival and departure. It is essential that children are dropped off and picked up punctually at 

the times that will be specified later today. Children will be met at the specified drop off/pick up point and will be escorted 

around the outside of the building to the fields at the back. Parents will not be allowed to stay and unfortunately, children 

will not be allowed to share food. Please provide your child with a bottle of water and their own picnic food. Ensure they 

are dressed appropriately for the weather e.g. they are wearing sunscreen/ a sun hat if the weather is very hot. 

End of Year Picnic Dates: 

Wednesday 1st July – Year 1 and Year 4 RESERVE DATE: Friday 3rd July 

Tuesday 7th July – Year 3 RESERVE DATE: Thursday 9th July 

Wednesday 8th July – Year 2 and Year 5 RESERVE DATE: Friday 10th July 

Wednesday 15th July – Reception and Year 6 RESERVE DATE: Friday 17th July 

Details of specific times will be sent later today via text and you will need to confirm your child’s attendance, stating their 

name and class, by emailing the year group email address by 5pm on Friday 26th June 2020.  

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mrs Morton 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


